
Subject:  NATIONAL AND INTERNATIONAL PUBLIC TENDER CALL  
GPM N° 01/2025 

 
The Embassy of the Argentine Republic in Lebanon, and upon the 

request of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Argentina, has the honor to extend 
a formal invitation to Lebanese suppliers to take part in the National and 
international public tender GPM N° 01/2025. 

 
This tender concerns the execution and financing of the extension works 

for Section I of the "Perito Francisco Pascasio Moreno" gas pipeline (GPM), as 
well as the provision of operation and maintenance services. 

 
For further details regarding the tender, including technical specifications and 
submission requirements, please refer to the official website of Eneregía 
Argentina S.A. at: https://www.energia-argentina.com.ar/en/descaga-
licitacion-publica-nacional-e-internacional-gpm-n-01-2025/  
 
Downloading the documents through these links does not require ID number, 
as was previously necessary when accessing via the originally provided links.  
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